
From: "Chris Barker" < > 
Date: 9 Jul 2017 13:28 
Subject: Re licensing Thorne,MacDonaldS 
To: <webmaster@doncaster.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

I would strongly like to oppose the opening and closing times for MacDonalds at Thorne, 
their is only 1 entrance and exit to the site, every noise made by vehicles is heard clearly 
causing sleep deprivation, and as I drive an HGV. makes it very worrying, the New 27 room 
Inn situated at the side will also require guests getting a good nights sleep, the roads in and 
around Thorne after 10p.m. Including motorways are ghostly quiet I know I drive them each 
week, the kings Chamber abides by the 11-7a.m. Noise pollution rule, so no. night deliveries 
no bins collected and  good relationships with neighbors , and therefore no-one bothering the 
police who have enough to already, yours sincerely C J Barker. 

From: Chris Barker [mailto: ]  

Sent: 10 July 2017 12:33 

To: Licensing (Ext E Mail Address) 

Subject: RE: Re licensing Thorne,MacDonaldS 

  

Name, Chris Barker, address, kings Chamber, omega boulevard, off Selby road, Thorne, DN8 
4JE,  
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